
126th Annual Convention 
The Episcopal Diocese of Northern Michigan 

 
 
September 2022: 
 
Dear Convention Delegates, 
 
The 126th Annual Diocesan Convention will take place on Saturday, October 21, 2022, at the 
First Presbyterian Church (FPC) in Marquette. The evening before we will gather at St. Paul’s in 
Marquette for an opening Eucharist. Prior to the service, we hope you’ll stop in the chapel for 
light refreshments as we re-gather as a diocesan family, after having been apart for almost 
three years. 
 
Registration will begin at 8:30 am Saturday at FPC with the first business session beginning at 
10:00. 
 
We have reserved two sets of hotel room blocks, priced at a negotiated rate. Those planning to 
book a room needs to do so directly by calling the hotel(s) as below: 
 

1) The Ramada Inn – 906-228-6000 - $85 + tax per night; The deadline to receive the block 
rate for the Ramada is October 1st 
 
2) The Landmark Inn – 906-228-2580 - $129 + tax per night; The deadline to receive the 
block rate for the Landmark Inn is September 27th 

 
Please complete the enclosed registration and meal sign-up form for all those attending as 
delegates or guests. There will be a light breakfast fare on Saturday morning, and lunch will be 
catered by the Border Grill.   
 
Committees and other groups who would like a display table should contact Jane Cisluycis at 
(800) 236-0087; jane@upepiscopal.org.  
 
Be on the lookout for more information to come on our website: upepiscopal.org, UPChat, 
email and regular mail. 
 
Kindly complete the enclosed meal registration form and return with a check by no later than 
October 17. 
 
 Episcopal Diocese of Northern Michigan  
          131 East Ridge Street 
           Marquette, MI 49855 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Annual Convention Planners 

mailto:jane@upepiscopal.org

